
SPARE PARTS FOR SC-60, SC-30, SC-20, SC-10 STANDARDS  
 

Due To the fact that most of the Standards that we manufacture do not have readily 
replaceable P/C board assemblies, there are no recommended spare parts for standards. 
 
For “Mission Critical” Standards, it is recommended that a spare standard of the 
appropriate model be stocked by the customer. 
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